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Our mandate as a committee is:
To work towards the creation of an inclusive, equitable, antiracist culture within the PSNE that will be attractional to all people in particular those who have been systematically excluded from full participation in the presbytery, as we seek to be cocreators with Christ of a just, peaceful and healed world/creation.
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The Anti-Racism and Equity Committee had a good summer of work and connection. We launched our Anti-Racism Cohorts: ““Becoming a White Co-Conspirator” and “Building a People of Color Community of Solidarity” and have been meeting monthly since June. Our time together will continue through February. The cohorts have been a meaningful source of connection, learning, prayer and discernment. 

We are looking forward to this Fall and discovering what good work God will bring us into within the life of the Presbytery. One area of work we have begun discussing is how we can support our presbytery and the churches within our bounds in the creation of anti-racism statements. We are also starting to discern what kind of training might be most helpful for presbytery-wide anti-racism trainings that will soon be required by our updated the Book of Order. 

In Christ, 

Rev. Jenny Peek, Co-Chair 
